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From: Leanna Shaff
To: Thomas, James
CC: Moermond, Marcia;  Vang, Mai
Date: 10/27/2011 8:44 AM
Subject: Re: Yesterday's hearings

Thanks for the info James.This property is scheduled to be back at hearings in one month. The orders 
were not clear as to what you were actually citing. It would have been helpful to document what you were 
seeing in the remedy section as this code section references many different conditions. I've copied and 
pasted your order:

MSFC- SEC. 5603.6.1.-Masonry Chimneys that upon inspection are found to be without a flue liner and 
that have open mortar joints which will permit smoke or gases to be discharged into the building or which 
are cracked as to be dangerous shall be repaired or relned with a listed chimney liner system installed in 
accordance with the mafufacturers installations instructions. 

 

Leanna Shaff
Supervisor of Inspections
Fire Inspection Division
Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson St
Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN 55101

651-266-8980 phone
651-266-8951 fax
leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us

>>> James Thomas 10/27/2011 7:26 AM >>>
The chimney is the issue not the liner.  I called the owner and spoke with the husband and he 
remembered .  The chimney has open mortar joints. Pictures do not show a really good picture but thats 
the problem,
 
James   

>>> Leanna Shaff 10/26/2011 9:35 AM >>>
1577 Hoyt- Windows granted, need RH 1 from you re:chimney liner.

1391 N Hazel- windows granted.

Leanna Shaff
Supervisor of Inspections
Fire Inspection Division
Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson St
Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN 55101

651-266-8980 phone
651-266-8951 fax
leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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